
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Results of Parent Survey 1 
Autumn 2024 

 
 
 
 

 
Thank you very much to everyone who took part in the first of our parent surveys for this academic 

year. As part of our commitment to collaborate with you, we will carry out a further quick survey later 
this academic year. 

We aim to be the best we can be and are guided by our new, community created vision to be an 
‘Inspiring inclusive community.’  Please be rest assured that your responses are fundamentally 

valuable. They will be shared with Governors and will be part of our ongoing school improvement. 
We are very appreciative of your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Question  % Strongly 
agree/agree 

Response from School 

The parent consultation meeting enabled 
me to know how my child has settled in the 
new school year. 

95% We are pleased to see this 
overwhelmingly positive response. The 
aim of the first parent consultation each 
year is to focus on how well your child 
has settled into the new school year. We 
are already considering ways to enable 
you to have more information about the 
academic start your child has had at this 
early point in the year and to start to trial 
this in our next parent consultation 
meetings. 

The parent consultation meeting enabled 
me to know how my child is 
progressing academically. 

90% 

The half-termly class curriculum 
newsletters provide me with too much 
detail, not enough detail, about the right 
amount of detail. 
 

84% felt it was 
about the right 
amount.  

With such a positive response, we 
decided not to make many changes. You 
may have noticed that the most recent 
curriculum newsletters contain a similar 
amount of information. We have created 
a refreshed format (which we hope is 
more visually pleasing) and have 
ensured that we provide the information 
on two pages to make it easier to refer 
to.  

The recent ‘open door ‘visit the classroom 
event should be held again next school 
year 

73%  There was a more mixed response to 
this new part of our offer to parents. 
Overall, it was good to see that the 
majority of respondents felt it should 
continue. 16 % were unsure. We have 
decided to continue with this next 
Autumn, but a little earlier in term in 
response to feedback given on the day 
that this would be preferred. We will 
continue to review this part of our 
approach to welcoming parents into 
school over the coming years. 

I have read the new format monthly digital 
school newsletter (issued at the start of 
October) which contained diary dates, 
news and celebration information. 

86% replied ‘yes’ We are so pleased that so many 
respondents have read the newsletter in 
its new format. The format continues to 
evolve with the inclusion of film/sound 
clips to bring school activities to life. We 
are happy to hear any ideas families 
may have for suggested types of content 
in our newsletter – do feel free to chat to 
Mrs Ellis or email the office. 

My child does well at this school. 88% We are pleased that the majority of 
respondents felt this to be the case. 
‘Doing well’ covers all aspects of school 
life so we need to look at which area 
some families perceive to be weaker for 
their child. This is an area we will 
continue to investigate. If you have any 
worries about your child, please do make 
an appointment to meet or call your 
child’s teacher in the first instance so we 
can work together to resolve these.  

The school is increasing the opportunities 
for me to come in and visit. 

85% We are pleased to be able to increase 
the opportunities for families to come 
into school.  Whether it be through the 
new ‘open door’ or ‘work gallery’ events, 
or by holding FOSS fairs in school, it is a 
pleasure to welcome you in.  We will 
continue to look for further ways to 
develop this. 

 


